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7th September 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Welcome back! After speaking to a few parents and carers we have realised it can be tricky to understand what 

clubs are on offer and when. We also want to make sure all children attending the clubs really are keen to 

participate and are committed to attending. For this reason, we ask that you take time to discuss the clubs on 

offer with your child and return your choices to the office by the end of Wednesday 9th September. 

For the autumn term we are pleased to be able offer the following clubs to Key Stage 2 pupils: 

 

• KS2 basketball (Ruth) on Monday 7.45-8.45 (15 spaces available) 

• KS2 Gymnastics (Kerry) on Monday 12.30-1.30 (15 spaces available) 

• Albanian club (Fllanza) on Monday 3.30-5.00 

• Y5/6 Choir (Katie) on Monday 15.35-16.30 

• Y3/4 Karate (Raphael) Tuesday 7.45-8.45 (15 spaces available) 

• Y5/6 Yoga (Tara) Tuesday 7.45-8.45 (15 spaces available) 

• Y5/6 Street dance (Rob) on Tuesday 3.30-4.30 (20 spaces available) 

• Y5/6 Karate (Raphael) on Wednesday 7.45-8.45 (15 spaces available) 

• KS2 Art Smart (Alice) on Wednesday 3.30-4.30 (15 spaces available) 

• Y3/4 Street dance (Rob) on Wednesday 3.30-4.30 (20 spaces available) 

• KS2 Photography and Animations (Alice) on Thursday 3.30-4.45 (15 spaces available) 

• Y3/4 Choir (Katie) on Friday 12.30-1.00 

 

Additional clubs will be running at lunchtimes to meet other needs and interests and for children who are 

preparing for competitions or performances. Mitch and Jordan will be running squad clubs, Kate and Carly will 

be running Shakespeare Schools Festival clubs drama and creative clubs and Jill will be running Gardening Club. 

 

The calendar of all clubs can be found on the other side of this letter and is also on the school website, so 

please do take time to look at all the options before completing the slip below. You will need to highlight which 

clubs your child would be interested in joining, putting them in order of which they would most like to join. All 

slips should be put into the box in the entrance hall by the end of Wednesday 9th September. 

   

We will give your child confirmation slips by Friday 11th September that will tell them and you which clubs they 

have spaces in and all clubs will start in the week of 14th September. 

 

As you know, the school subsidises club costs however due to price increases and budget restrictions we have 

had to increase the prices per class. There is only a charge for clubs provided by external, specialist teachers. 

These will now cost £3.50 per class (£2.50 for children who may be eligible for free school meals due to family 

income of under £16,000). All clubs provided by Primrose Hill School adults are free.  All prices are listed on the 

timetable. Please note that payment and a signed permission slip must be received before children 

will be allowed to take part. 

 

Many thanks,   

Kate Hopewell, Leader of learning for Creative Arts and Enrichment 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I would like my child _______________________________________________  (name of child)  

 

in class__________________ to have the opportunity to join the following clubs 

 

1st choice 2nd choice 

  

 

Signed ________________________    Date_______________ 

 


